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A Publication of Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club April, 2020 

  

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS:   EVENTS WILL NOT BE HELD UNTIL THE 

PANDEMIC QUARANTINES ARE LIFTED 

 

Announcing Fall Foliage 2020 ————Tour dates: Oct. 30-Nov 1, 2020 

Next year's tour director is:    Melinda Owen, Springfield, MO club   

MelindaOwen054@gmail.com                                    1-417-773-4520 

 

mailto:MelindaOwen054@gmail.com
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April Birthdays:  Peggy Bogardus, Gary Gardner, Mike Rhoades, 

Ruby Watt, and Eddie Watts 

CENTRAL OKLAHOMA CLASSIC CHEVY CLUB 
CLUB MINUTES  March 8, 2020 

  

The March 8, 2020 meeting was called to order at 3pm at Johnnies in Moore by 
President David Reeds.  Pledge of allegiance was given.  Birthdays recognized were Dianne 
Burke and Adeline Yerkes.  Larry and Annette Myers celebrated their 
57 wedding anniversary. 
 Secretary’s minutes published in Dashboard motion by Annette, seconded by 

Rustyne   Approved . 
 Treasurer’s report by Teresa.  Reported on current balance, special savings and the ac-

count with Edward Jones.   Dues are know past due $20. 
New Business  
 It was decided that there will be Dirty Santa at Christmas party. 
 On March 19-21 there are swap meets at Norman, Duncan and Chickasha 
 Eddie Watts is directing a cruise to Enid on March 28 to a machine shop with  

dinner at the Italian restaurant, we previously  visited.  Suggested women might visit a 
museum in Enid. $7.00 fee.  Leave Braum’s at I35 and Covell  at 8:30am. Need a head 
count to Joe McIninch. 

 April 18 cruise to Sapulpa for car museum. Leave east side of I35 at 122nd st.  at 
8:30am.  Will take turnpike to be there by 10:30, lunch at 12:00. 

 Doug  Bradsher  reminded  anyone going to Tri-Five in Aug at Bowling Green, need to 
get hotel reservations made. 

 Bob Donaldson showed video of Terry Simpson’s car restoration.  
 Gary Mertens showed a Nova sketching his daughter had located on the internet that is 

available to personalized as to make of car you want.       
 Ruby has had her hip surgery and is in rehab center and Terry Simpson has had carpel 

tunnel surgery.   Best wishes for everyone to have a good recovery.. 
 
Ladies choice went to Russell Burke          
50/50 pot   Mahala Jones      
Members Present 27 
  
Submitted by Secretary Martha Duerksen 
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I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the 

republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty 

and justice for all.  

 

 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club   

Adeline Yerkes, Editor 

http://www.coccc.com/ 

ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE  Make check to:   Central Oklahoma Classic 

Chevy Club. Dues are $20.00.  Dues now delinquent.   

Send check to treasurer, Teresa Linn at  

P.O. BOX 893253, Oklahoma City, OK 73189  

Central Oklahoma Classic Car Club Officers  

President:  David Reeds   Secretary: Martha Duerksen  

1st Vice President: Mike Yerkes  Treasurer: Teresa Linn  

2nd Vice-Presidents:  Rustyne Harris  and Adeline Yerkes 

STAY STRONG 

STAY WELL 

STAY SAFE 

STAY HOME 

 


